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 MIGRATION UPDATE FOR SKILLED AND BUSINESS VISAS 

 

The Department of Home Affairs has advised State and Territory Government’s 

they would not be receiving nomination allocations for skilled visa 

subclasses 491 and 190 on 1 July 2020. As a result most States and Territories 

have announced that their skilled migration programs will remained closed until 

further notice. 

Due to the COVID-19, the date for Federal Budget 2020-2021 has been delayed 

by the Federal Government – it will be handed down in Parliament on 6 October 

2020. 

We will update you with the most updated immigration news and stay with us. 

 

CDC Support Team  

 

https://www.seekvisa.com.au/491-visa/
https://www.seekvisa.com.au/190-visa/
https://www.seekvisa.com.au/state-migration-programs-closing-in-response-to-covid-19/
https://www.seekvisa.com.au/covid-19/

